February 18, 2022

Public Utility Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Attn: Docketing Unit
Re: CRN: OH1238005473D

To whom it may concern;

I, Kenny M Tejeda Minaya is writing to the Public Utility Commission of Ohio
requesting to reopen my case under CRN: OH1238005473D. Due to a change of address I never
received a response to my plea and my request for a hearing. As per our conversation, I would
truly appreciate if you can reconsider in reopening my case. My current address is 1928

University Ave Apt 16, Bronx NY 10453.

Thank you for your time and concern on this matter, If you have any questions, please be

so kind as to contacting me via email at Manueliejeda96(@icloud.com or via phone call at 929-

321-9833.

Sincerely,

Kenny M Tejeda Minaya
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